
 

Maunu School PTA 
Meeting Minutes 

8th May 2018 

 
Present:  Taryn Marris, Caro White, Paul Shepherd, Nigel Gilmour, Nicole Hart, 
Kendra Bradley, Dallas Malcolm, Robyn Hallberg, Ben Smedley. 
 
Apologies:  Kirsty Taylor, Paula Williams, Angela Taitoko, Marianne Thomas, 
Melissa Noone. 
 
Matters Arising from previous minutes: 
Paul put a submission in with the council about the stormwater issues down 
Austin Rd.  Paul also talked to the council about the parking lines.  He was 
recommended to use the FixIT button on the council website and therefore has 
been doing this.   

Moved as true and correct by Paul, seconded by Taryn 
___________________________________________________ 

 
Principal/Staff Report: - attached 
 Moved Ben/2nd Caro 
 
Treasurers report – attached. 
Only three transactions this month.   Moved Taryn/2nd Dallas 

___________________________________________________ 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS 
 
Fruit and Vege Stall – Paul to look into this with Transit.  Nicole to come up with an 
organisation plan. 
 
Speaker – Melanie Vezey – 5 love languages.  This sounds like a great idea, we will 
book it in for next term in August.  Robyn to talk to Melanie about a date and how 
she would prefer the audience are seated.  She has very generously offered to give 
her talk complimentary (she normally charges $1500), she would like to video it 
also.  We discussed having it mid-week in the evening at about 7.30pm.  We will 
start with the school community then possibly extend the invite.  This is a 
fundraiser and we will sell tickets.  Tickets will include the speaker and nibbles, 
$20 each or $30 for two. 
 
Puriri Park possible sale to HNZ – this has been published in the Northern 
Advocate, the school is aware and will be discussing it at their next board meeting. 

 
School Disco – we will put a disco on towards the end of this term.  Date to be 
decided at next meeting.  Water bottles were left hardly used around the Hall, it 
was a big waste.  Jas has offered to bring a water tank and we can hand out ½ 
filled cardboard cups with water instead. 
 
 
 
Meeting finished at 7.30pm. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Tuesday 5th June at 7.30pm. 


